Nicola Gunn

Planning From:

13 September 2021 13:30 Sent:

John Macholc To: Cc: Planning

Subject: R&U Planning references 3/2021/0660 3/2021/0661

Categories: xRedact & Upload

-Original Message----

Sent: 12 September 2021 21:21

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>

Subject: Planning references 3/2021/0660 3/2021/0661



External Email

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Hello,

I am writing to you today having attended a local parish council meeting with regards the aforementioned planning applications. Planning application 3/2021/0660 or 'Route 1' is a default route in which United Utilities plan to run heavy goods vehicles (up to 13 per hr!) through the village of Chatburn for up to 10 yrs!!! This cannot happen, I strongly object to these proposals. Not only will it have a huge impact by way of congestion through the village it will have a profound effect on peoples day to day lives. Parking will be restricted for residents which is already an issue in the village, businesses will be affected, house prices may be affected, the environment, peoples mental health. ALL THIS CAN BE AVOIDED. Please choose route 2.

